
 
 
 

Red White and Blue Drive-Through Health & Safety, 
Registration and Route Information  

 
Steamboat Springs, Colorado – June 23, 2020 – Registration is now open for the Red, White and Blue Drive-
Through Fourth of July celebration. Locals with everything from classic cars and trucks to unique vehicles are 
encouraged to participate. Registration is free and required to secure a spot in the drive-through. 
Participation will be limited to 40 vehicles. Register here.  
 
The drive-through was planned with physical distancing and group size restrictions at the forefront of the 
decision-making process. The event will follow all current state and local guidelines. It is designed to 
celebrate Steamboat Springs while bringing the festivities to local neighborhoods to allow for safe viewing, 
instead of the traditional parade where spectators line Lincoln Avenue. All participants will be in vehicles; no 
floats, handouts or pedestrians will be allowed 
 
“The Chamber team is asking all visitors and locals to be mindful of all health and safety requirements while 
enjoying the celebrations this year,” said Kara Stoller, Chamber CEO.  “We have taken thoughtful steps to be 
able to welcome visitors back and host this event, and we want to make sure all the efforts the community 
has taken so far to keep us safe are not forgotten.” 
 
In order to ensure the health and safety of the community, it is important that all guests understand current 
recommendations from local public health officials. We are dedicated to the 5 Commitments of Containment 
and ask you please follow those guidelines whenever you are in Steamboat Springs. Here are some tips for all 
visitors and locals to follow to safely enjoy the Red, White and Blue Drive-Through: 
 

• Gather in groups of 10 or less with your family and friends 
• Remain at least 6 feet away from other groups 
• Spread out along the route 
• Wear a mask or face covering when out in public 

 
The drive-through will begin at 10 a.m. in the Strings parking lot and continue through mountain-side 
neighborhoods before connecting to Hilltop Ln and Amethyst. From there, the drive-through will wind its way 
downtown and continue to the West side of town. There will be rolling street closures throughout the 
procession, but no hard closures. For the full route description, visit our website. 
 
For more information on how the Chamber is encouraging people to visit responsibly, visit here.  
For a full list of events and activities to enjoy on 4th of July weekend, visit our website.  

 
### 

Celebrating over 100 years of service in Steamboat Springs, Colorado, the Steamboat Springs 
Chamber works to support a vibrant, healthy economy in Steamboat Springs and surrounding 

areas as well as marketing Steamboat Springs as a year-round destination. To learn more please 
visit steamboachamber.com or call (970) 879-0880
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